
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District BID Missing two (2) Trees Highland/Willoughby
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/24/2016 12:39 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, <hector.banuelos@lacity.org>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Sharyn Romano <hbteam@earthlink.net>, Ron Groeper 
<ron@groeperphoto.com>

Dear Hector:

I forgot to attached the photos of the missing trees.  Here they are for your reference.

Best

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Date: Friday, June 24, 2016 at 12:36 PM
To: <hector.banuelos@lacity.org>
Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Jeff Miele <hbteam@earthlink.net>, Ron Groeper <ron@groeperphoto.com>
Subject: Hollywood Media District BID Missing two (2) Trees Highland/Willoughby 

Dear Hector:

Late last week on either June 16th or June 17th – two (2) trees were removed (stumps not removed :(  ) on the west side of Highland.  
Here is the addresses:

Between  901 through 913 Highland Avenue  (Cross Street Willoughby)

Can you let me know why these two (2) trees were removed?   How do we schedule having the stumps ground out?

Thanks 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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